
From: Ben Rogers [mailto:BRogers@nff.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 5 December 2017 9:34 AM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: AM2015/2 - Family Friendly Work Arrangements 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
The NFF wishes to participate by video conference and make final submissions by video, and 
accordingly asks that the Commission make facilities available in Canberra. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ben Rogers | General Manager, Workplace Relations & Legal Affairs| National Farmers' Federation  
T 02 6269 5666 | brogers@nff.org.au | www.nff.org.au | @NationalFarmers 
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